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MEMORANDUM
August 22, 1997

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO)

TO
FROM : DIVISION OF ELECTRIC AND GAS (JENKINS) JUK
n.

REQUEST TO WITHDRAW STAFF RECOMMENDATION IN DOCKET NO.
970004-KU

Please withdraw the staff recommendation, filed on July 24,
1997, for Docket No. 970004-EU, Planning Hearings on Load
Forecasts, Generation Expansion Plans, and Cogeneration Prices for
Florida‘s Electric Utilities.

This recommendation was to close Docket No. 970004-EU. We
recently learned that there may be inadequate reserve generating
margins starting in 1999. Therefore, staff plans to use Docket No.

970004-EU to resolve the projected inadequacies.
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cc: Mary Bane
Rcbert Elias
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